KINDERGARTENFAQs 20I17-2018

Fountain City Elementary School
Kindergarten STAGGERED DAYS Information

1.Kindergarten students do not attend the first day of
school on August 7,

2.Kindergarten students will come for “staggered days”
for the first two weeks of school. This means they will
be assigned one day they will attend for half a day
each week. For those days, arrival is before 7:45
a.m. and dismissal will be at 12:00 noon.

3.Parents will receive a letter stating which days their
student is to report to school for the 1st staggered day.

4.Around August 18, your child’s teacher will call to
welcome your child to his/her specific class. This will
allow your child to get to know his/her teacher when
he/she attends on the 2rd staggered day.

5.The first full day of Kindergarten will be on
Monday, August 21st with students arriving before
7:45 a.m. and dismissing at 2:45 p.m. (please note
the longer day).

6.Please do not hesitate to call the FCE Main Office at
689-1445, if you should have any questions.

7.The FCE Main Office will be open during the summer
on Wednesdays only from 9:00 am-12:00 pm.



